
Have a question? Want to 
help out? Want to know 

what’s going on? You can 
contact the officers and 

members of Quincy Lodge in 
many ways:

Stated Meetings
1st and 3rd Tuesdays of each 

month, 7:30pm

Madison Co. Masters and 
Wardens Meetings

3rd Wednesday of each 
month

Lodge Phone Number
765.552.5863

Master’s Phone Number
765.557.9606

Master’s e-mail
rob_reese396@yahoo.com

Lodge website
www.quincylodge230.org

APRIL 2008

SEE US ON THE WEB AT:
www.quincylodge230.org



Brethren,

Hello. It has been a particularly bad 
winter for weather and sickness, and 
I hope you and your family faired 
well. However, thankfully, spring is 
right around the corner.
The next few months are going to be 
very busy at the Lodge. In January, 
we read five petitions and have 
started the degree work for these 
candidates. Look for notices in the 
Call-Leader for upcoming degree 
dates. I especially encourage all the 
Past Masters to come out and help. 
Along with these degrees, we are 
currently planning for the upcoming 
150yr Rededication Ceremony on 
September 20th. This is a very big 
undertaking and requires much 
work. If you are wanting to help, 
please contact the Lodge.
Finally,  in recent years, the 
responsibility of mowing the Lodge 
has rested on the shoulders of a 
couple of dedicated, gracious 
brothers. Going forward, this 
responsibility should be distributed 
between all the Brethren. If you 
would like to help, there is a sign-up 
sheet in the dining room of the 
Lodge. I thank you in advance, for 
your assistance.

Fraternally, 
Eric Reese, WM

***150yr Rededication Ceremony***
September 20th

May 20th & 21st
Grand Lodge Annual Communication

Indianapolis

May 24th
Memorial Day Breakfast

at the Lodge, 7:00am

August 15th-17th
Come see us at the Elwood Glass Festival!!!

August 17th
Indiana Masonic Home Festival

Franklin

October 4th
Annual Lodge Picnic

3:00pm

December 6th
Masonic Family Night
at the Lodge, 5:00pm

December 27th
Feast of St. John

Ovid Lodge 

Eric Reese         Worshipful Master
Kevin Stiner,PM Junior Warden
Keith Stiner,PM Secretary
John Deckard                   Treasurer
Barry Clouser Senior Deacon
Gene Church            Junior Deacon
Kurt Scharff Senior Steward
Rick McDaniel        Junior Steward
Dick Reynolds                        Tyler

Craft Club President
Dick Reynolds

Trustees
Keith Stiner,PM
Kevin Stiner,PM

John Deckard 

Dues for this year were due on 
January 1st, if you have forgotten, 
please pay them as soon as 
possible.


